COMPASS ROSE

Sibling Priority Enrollment

We are now taking sibling applications in grades K-12" for the 2022-2023 School year!
iAhora estamos fomando aplicaciones para hermanos en grados K-12th para el ano escolar 2022-2023!

Our Sibling Priority Enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year begins Wednesday, January 26th.
If the sibling of an existing Compass Rose student is interested in attending Compass Rose,
families must return this form completed to begin the Enrollment process for the 2022-23
school year. All siblings will receive preference in the upcoming lottery on February 4th.

Enter sibling name(s) below
Ingrese a los hermanos a continuacion

Compass Rose gives priority admission to siblings of currently enrolled students.
Compass Rose da prioridad a la admision para hermanos de los estudiantes actualmente inscritos.

Student Name:

Student Name:

Student Name:

Student Name:

Currently Enrolled Student Name:

Parent Signature:

In coming Grade: DOB:

In coming Grade: DOB:

In coming Grade: DOB:

In coming Grade: DOB:
Grade:

If you have any questions, please Call 210-540-9265
Si tiene alguna pregunta, llame a 210-540-9265



